
 

 

St John the Baptist, Frome 

Extract from minutes of the meeting of the PCC held in the Bennett Centre 

on Tuesday 19 September 2023 at 7.00pm 

 

72/23 Projects for using the legacy (paper attached) 
It was unanimously agreed that the installation of fully glazed inner doors at the main West 
entrance was the priority. Peter Connew to ask the architect to provide drawings with which to 
approach contractors for quotes and to prepare a faculty application to the diocese. 

 

Minutes approved and signed at the PCC meeting on Tuesday 24 October 2023 


